
CITY OF ABILENE

Cancellation Notice

City of AbiLene

Board of Adjustment

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Board of Adjustment of City of
Abilene scheduled to be held on February 9, 2021, at City Hall, 555 Walnut Street,
Council Chambers, Abilene, Texas, has been cancelled.

CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify the aboie meeting notice itas posted on the bulletin board at the Cm’ Hal! of the
City ofAbilene, Texas, on the2lstdayofianua,y, 2021, at 11:15a.m.

Shawna Atkinson, TRMC
City Secretary


